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“Drive to Five” is a designated location that is an easy and safe ‘
5-minute walk from your school. In the case of Prospect Lake

Elementary School, we are meeting at Whitehead Park as the safest,
albeit 15-minute walk from the school.

Please join us! Tuesday October 2nd
8:00am at Whitehead Park

Meet at the playground for coffee and free treats (from Mosi Café)
We will be leaving the park to walk as a group at 8:10am.

Parents and caregivers are encouraged to park at Whitehead and walk
with their kids to PLES. Alternatively, they can drop. their kids off at this
Drive to Five location so that they can walk to school on their own, or
with friends. If you would like to drop your child with an adult volunteer
for the walk, please RSVP by email so we can coordinate a sufficient

- number of volunteers: JudeCoates@gmail.com

5 great things about Drive to Five:

a. Better physical and mental health

b. Less congestion at the school

c. Kids are alert and ready to learn

d. Get to know your school neighbourhood
e. Everyone can do it!
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